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PERMANENT COUNCIL OF THE 


OEA/Ser.G


ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
CP/CSH-1394/12


17 April 2012

COMMITTEE ON HEMISPHERIC SECURITY
Original: Spanish
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to the Permanent Missions and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Hemispheric Security, kindly reminds delegations to submit as soon as possible to the Secretariat, the paragraphs to be incorporated to the draft resolution (CP/CSH-1386/12 rev. 1) for presentation to the General Assembly at its forty-second regular session.  In this regard, it wishes to highlight that at the meeting held on April 3, 2012, the recommended deadline for submitting these paragraphs was extended to April 19, 2012.
The Chair wishes to remind delegations also that this draft resolution will be considered at the next meeting scheduled for Thursday, April 19, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. in the Simon Bolivar Room.  
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